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President Street Railroad Crossing Upgrades and Road Closure 
 

  
Chatham County, GA (January 18, 2022) - WATCO, the short line railroad owner, has scheduled 
upgrades and repair work for their railroad crossing on President Street adjacent to the Truman 
Parkway between January 21-25, 2022. 
 
President Street will be closed at the crossing beginning at 7:00 PM on Friday, January 21, 
2022, and will remain closed until the work is complete. WATCO anticipates completing the 
work and re-opening the road on Tuesday, January 25, 2022, by 5:00 AM. The attached Detour 
Plan will be implemented to route traffic around the closure. 
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